
Forest of Reading Drop-Off and Pick-Up

Buses should drop-off/pick-up at 235 Queens Quay West (indicated in purple above). This can be accessed by
driving southbound on Lower Simcoe St and/or by turning left when approaching Harbourfront Centre

travelling westbound on Queens Quay West.

Please note: Busses cannot remain parked onsite at any time during the festival. Busses should arrive to
campus no earlier than 15-minutes before a scheduled departure time.

Schools are encouraged to take TTC when possible to avoid delays/back-ups in the bus loop.


